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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

We had a very successful Farewell and Inauguration Service yesterday, May 28. If you missed it, the 

stream is still available on: www,youtube,com/watch?v=dGdlcRTDsas 

 

We would like to invite everyone to share their reflections on the Service yesterday and the messages 

shared by Rev. and Mrs. Dunkley and others. Please send your reflections to me at tzorer@ 

unification,org, or to this email, president@ unification,org. 

 

Thank you, and God Bless you, 

 

Tal Zorer 

 

Executive Assistant 

Office of the President 

Family Federation for World Peace and Unification USA 

Holy Spirit Association for the Unification of World Christianity 

Email: president@ unification,org 

 

 


